
 

 
 
 

Tuesday 17th April 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
You have given permission for your child to perform at Beauvale Nursing Home in Bingham 
on Saturday 21st April at 2pm. Please could your child wear school uniform for the 
performance and could we ask you to meet outside the entrance of the home at 1.45pm and 
then we will go in together.  The performance will last approximately 30 minutes and we 
kindly ask that you stay at the home while the children are singing.   
 
Thank you for giving your child this lovely opportunity to represent our school on this 
occasion and we hope you enjoy the performance. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Lowings and Mrs Cox  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


